
Through a Title III grant Lake Michigan  

College has made available a treasure trove 

of materials to the Natural Science labs. Up-

to-the-minute software, instruction manuals, 

and integrated materials over a range of   

topics through all LMC Natural Science   

disciplines are now ready for use. Lab activi-

ties encourage hands-on student participation 

and promote understanding of the latest    

technological applications. Materials are available 

at the South Haven, Bertrand Crossing and Napier 

campuses. A partial list of materials includes: Lab-

quest computer 

interface units, 

spectrometers, gas 

chromatographs, 

digital balances, 

pH sensors, gas 

pressure sensors, 

conductivity 

probes and tem-

perature probes.  

 

 

  

IT’S SPRING, AND  THE MINDS OF YOUNG                   

WOMEN AND MEN TURN TO… 

WELL, CERTAINLY NOT VERY OFTEN TO  

SAFETY IN THE SCIENCE LABS.  

DON’T LET YOUR GUARD DOWN. 

STAY PREPARED. . 

KEEP SAFETY IN MIND. 

 

LMC NATURAL SCIENCES NEWSLETTER 

PROCEDURE                     

REMINDER 

 

THEY SAY IT’S HARD TO 

TEACH AN OLD DOG NEW 

TRICKS. 

 

OUR NEWER STAFF AND 

ADJUNCTS MAINTAIN 

OUTSTANDING RECORDS 

WHEN IT COMES TO PRE-

VENTING FOOD AND 

DRINK IN THE SCIENCE 

ROOMS. 

 

THE SAME CAN’T BE 

SAID OF ALL OF OUR 

LONG TERM           

INSTRUCTORS. 

WE NEED EVERYONE 

TO HELP KEEP FOOD 

AND DRINK OUT OF 

OUR SCIENCE LABS.  
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SEASONAL SAFETY TIP 

NEW MATERIALS 

 

WE WANT YOUR  

INPUT 
 

IF YOU HAVE  

SOMETHING YOU THINK 

MERITS MENTION IN 

THE LMC SCIENCE 

NEWSLETTER, LET US 

KNOW. 

CONTACT: SCOTT  

MURTON 
murton@lakemichigancollege.edu 


